
Cushman Dam up date 5/13/25 

 

I had an unexpected meeting with 2 Pennoni engineers today 
at the dam. Jan sent me a text and stated they were there. 
Bob walked over and stayed with them until I got there. I 
asked them to notify us from now on when they are coming. 
A new engineer was there, and he is a structural engineer. 
Bob and I closed the gate so they could see where the water 
was coming from. They were both surprised how much water 
was coming up from the ground. Pennoni is supposed to 
have a fix by Friday. I want to know the cause. I have asked 
for the geological study and the date it was completed. We 
will be having a joint meeting early next week and hopefully 
we will have some answers. There will be minutes taken at 
that meeting. I have asked Steve N to post all emails 
between myself and Beth-Ann so you all can see we are 
working hard on this issue. 

 

Thank You, 

Steven M Slimm 

CLCA President 


